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Dr. Youjia Chen
Fuzhou University
P.R. China 


Dear Dr. Chen,

As an academic staff at the School of Electrical and Information Engineering, the University of Sydney, I am glad to invite you to visit our research laboratory around Sept, 2018 for a period of around 3 months.

During this period, you are expected to work in the center of excellence in telecommunications (CET). We hope that we can develop a successful and productive collaboration in the area of 5G communication systems. This area of communications finds applications in so diverse fields as manufacturing, factory automation, tele-medicine, and intelligent transportation systems. We are looking forward to a productive visit. 


It is my understanding that you will be supported by Fuzhou University during your visit to Australia. To support your research visit, we will provide you other necessary resources. Should you have any concerns or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.


Sincerely yours,
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